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BOGOTA D.C., DECEMBER 1st, 2018.- CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. 
(hereinafter “CLH”) in response to the request of Superintendencia Financiera de Colombia 
to its subsidiary company CEMEX Colombia S.A. (“CEMEX Colombia”) and 
complementing the press release posted in November 21, 2018, “CEMEX Colombia” 
clarifies the information published by the media during the week from November 
21st, 2018 to November 25th, 2018. 
 
“CEMEX Colombia” and “CLH” have not the knowledge or certainty regarding 
possible negotiations of the persons mentioned by the media with the US justice 
system. Said persons, two of them former employees of the company, who were 
dismissed since 2016, are subject to internal investigation, linked to a judicial process 
and have detention orders issued by the Attorney General's Office of Colombia, 
following the criminal charges pressed by “CEMEX Colombia” and “CLH” against 
them since 2016. 
 
Regarding the Contract that is currently negotiating with Sociedad de Activos 
Especiales (SAE), “CEMEX Colombia” declares that it has acted with transparency 
with the information provided to the market and on its Financial Statements, which 
includes the information associated to this matter. However, the matters related to 
the negotiation between the parties and their positions are confidential and will be 
published to the market once the negotiations are completed, in any sense. 
 
“CEMEX Colombia” and “CLH” have been cooperating with all ongoing 
investigations and the authorities have not concluded that the companies, its 
affiliates or its employees had violated the law. 
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